
Special Village Board Meeting 
September 12, 2019, 7:00pm  
Village Municipal Center 
 
Attendance:  Village Board:  Mayor Paul Labas, Deputy Mayor Gordon Smith Jr., Trustees Dean Hyatt and 
Stephanie Munger; absent Trustee Heather Pauquette 
 
Village Staff:  Police Chief Ernie Bassett Jr, and Village Clerk-Treasurer Rick Roberts 
 
Press/Other:  None 
 
Mayor Labas called the Meeting to Order at 7:00pm 
 
Mayor Labas advised that the sole purpose for the special meeting this evening was to consider the 
hiring of a full-time Police Officer as per the recommendation of Chief Bassett.  Chief Bassett then 
briefed the Board concerning the proposed candidate.  Following a brief period of discussion, Trustee 
Munger moved the hiring of Ronald Taylor III as a Police Officer full time effective September 4th with a 
rate of pay as a certified officer per the Collective Bargaining Agreement.  Trustee Hyatt seconded the 
motion and it carried unanimously. 
 
There being no other business, Trustee Hyatt moved that the Meeting be adjourned at 7:05pm.  Deputy 
Mayor Smith seconded the motion and it carried without objection. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Richard H. Roberts 
Village Clerk-Treasurer 
  


